
WATAB TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

Resident Information Session: Sucker Creek Road Project 
 

Tuesday, September 14, 2021 – 6:00 pm 
 

The Special Meeting for Watab Township was called to order by Chairperson Johnson at 6:00 pm. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Board supervisors present in the Town Hall: Julie Johnson and Steve Wollak.  Also attending in the Town Hall was 
Clerk, Kathy Sauer and Kevin Kruger, WSB Engineer, Brian Erdmann 
 
Kevin Kruger was available to answer questions and concerns from residents in the Sucker Creek Bridge and Road 
project.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


